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HEADTEACHER MESSAGE

A huge thank you to all those who have showed such amazing support for our school over the past few weeks. It has been fantastic to have had so many conversations with families who clearly care a great deal about having a local middle school. Do remember that everyone is also invited to ask questions and express views at the beginning of the next Tynedale Local Area Council meeting at 4pm on 12th June at Hexham House, Gilesgate in Hexham. Go along and have your say! 
We are delighted to be able to share with you that Mr Ramshaw began his new senior role as Pastoral Leader of our school this week. He will be writing to you shortly to tell you more. Finally, do look out for information from our Chair of Governors, which will be available shortly on our website to provide you with an update on governance.
Kind regards,
Helen Samuels,

Acting Headteacher

______________________________________________________________________________________
LOOKING FOR SOMETHING TO DO TOGETHER THIS WEEKEND?
COMMUNITY NEWS AND EVENTS
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 9th & 10th June 2018 – OSPREY WATCH @ Kielder: FREE! Observe the beautiful Kielder Ospreys. See the action close up through a live camera feed and even spot the birds on  their nest using high powered telescopes with trained volunteers. 10.30am – 5pm.
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 9th June 2018 – Northumberland Miners’ Picnic 2018: A fun, family day out rooted in local heritage, with a great programme of performers on the Bandstand Stage. Picnic market with stalls; pop-up art workshops and street theatre. Woodhorn Museum, Ashington. Admission free with £5 parking per car. 10am – 5pm
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10th June 2018 - Morpeth Fair Day: FREE! This year, Morpeth Fair Day will have stalls packed out along Bridge St and Oldgate. The parade will be back to its former glory with scores of motorbikes, classic cars and maybe some unusual vehicles. There will be live entertainment all day on the main stage by the Clock Tower, along with lots of activities on the High Stanners including a dog show, pony rides, climbing wall, and display of classic cars and bikes.  9am – 4pm
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 10th June 2018 - Shaw Trophy Targa Rally: FREE! Classic car rally with special tests held on private land in the Tyne Valley. Pet friendly. 8am – 6pm at High Hall Farm Brewery, Matfen 
Attendance this week – 93.7%
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 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 
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Did you know?
If their attendance is 90% or below, only 36 out of every 100 children leave school with 5 good GCSEs.

If their attendance is 95% or above, 91 out of every 100 children leave with 5 good GSCEs.

Every day counts. Missng school means missing out! 
_________________________________________________________________________________
SCHOOL NEWS AND EVENTS
	WELL DONE TO OUR HOUSE POINT HEROES OF THE WEEK!



	KESTREL (137)
	MERLIN (157)
	OSPREY (140)
	PEREGRINE (149)

	Angus (5A)
Katie (5R)

Bryanna (Y6)

Channle (Y7)

Emily D (Y8) 

	Hannah (5A)
Lucy F (5R)

Amy (Y6)

Connor (Y7)

Izzy (Y8)
	Meadow (5A)
Owen (5R)

Georgia (Y6)

Samantha (Y7)

Emily (Y8)
	Emily (5A)

Emma & Amy (5R)

Lucy, Ruby, Will (Y6)

Annalise (Y7)
Arran W (Y8)
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Class Zone:
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MEMOS AND REMINDERS

[image: image14] School Transport:  Do remember that the deadline for school transport applications is 30th June 2018. Late applications may result in a delay in receiving bus passes.  
Contacting school if your child is ill: Could all parents please inform us by 9.15 am if your child is not able to attend school due to illness. You can leave a message on the answerphone if the line is busy or email:  middleadmin@bellinghampartnership.uk
Dinner Money: Please could we ask for your help here? If you are sending money into school to pay for several days at a time, this needs to be in a named envelope. It would also be much appreciated if you could put your child’s name on the back of any payment by cheque. Thank you for your support.
:
FORTHCOMING EVENTS AND KEY DATES    
Friday 8th June                                             KS3 Hawkhirst Trip

Friday 8th June                                             KS2 Kids’ Lit Quiz Trip
Monday 11th June



Area Athletics @ Wentworth, Hexham

Tuesday 12th June                                       Y5 Kielder Trip
Tuesday 12th June



KS3 Writing Borders Masterclass – Author Visit
Thursday 14th June



KS3 Writing Borders Trip to Queen’s Hall, Hexham
Friday 15th June 



Y5 School Nurse Talk: Growing Up

Monday 18th June



Y8 School Nurse Talk: Relationships 

Tuesday 19h June                                         Y6 STEM/Maths Challenge Trip @ Mowden Hall
Tuesday 19th June



 Y9 Head of Year at QEHS to visit BMS 
Wednesday 20th June


HBHS Extra Visit Day for some Y8 pupils

Monday 18th June                                        “Be Safe” workshops in school – all years

Wed 20th June - Fri 22nd                                KS2 Kingswood Trip 
Sat 23rd June                                                County Athletics @ Gateshead Stadium
Tuesday 3rd July                                          Hexham Partnership Transfer Day
Wednesday 4th July                                     Hayden Bridge Partnership Transfer Day
Tuesday 17th July



Summer Production at 6pm                  
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Thank you! We really appreciate all your efforts in getting to school on time, ready to start our day promptly.








Charity News: Well done to Kacie in Y8 for raising just over £200 to support local woman, Carrie, who requires lifesaving treatment. Kacie impressed everybody, especially her teachers, with her compassion for her chosen cause and with her determination to stay silent for a whole day at school – not easy   
































CLASS ZONE 




































































Road Closure: Advance warning for next week that  Redesmouth Road will be closed outside school, except to emergency vehicles, on Thursday 14 and Friday 15 June, from 9.30-3.00 on both days. 





Area Athletics: We are looking forward to hearing how all our talented athletes get on at Wentworth in Hexham, now on Monday. The date for this event was changed at the last minute and caused a clash with scheduled HPV injections for Y8 girls in school. We apologise for any frustration this may have caused. Luckily, the nurses are now coming on a different day! 





Y5 pupils have enjoyed practical science this week, studying how to separate different mixtures. Here they are – complete with safety goggles - separating salt and water through evaporation. Pupils also separated sand and water through filtration, and lentils and flour by sieving. 





This week, Y6 pupils started this year’s GROW £5 Challenge. With a set budget of £5, this exciting cross-curricular project involves teams of pupils deciding on and running an enterprise to make as much profit as possible from ideas such as: lucky dip and photo booth.





In Y7, some pupils have been making the most of their daily reading time to work at exploring playscripts. This is a fun way to practise important reading aloud skills as well as discussing how different characters might be feeling and why.





Y8 have been making the most of the sunshine and enjoying cricket in PE this week. They have been playing “Pairs cricket”, a modified version of the real game, which has encouraged them to develop their communication skills when fielding and running between wickets, as well as their bowling, batting and fielding techniques. 
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